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        Gillette City Council Pre-Meeting, April 3, 2018 

Council Proceedings    April 3, 2018     6:00 p.m. 

 

A Pre-Meeting of the City Council was held on Tuesday the 3rd day of April 2018. 

 

Present were Councilmen Barks, Carsrud, Montgomery, Neary and Council President Kuntz; City 

Administrator Davidson; City Attorney Reyes; Directors Cole, Hloucal, and VonEye; Managers Palazzari 

and Toscana; and City Clerk Abelseth. 

 

Warm Up Items 

Councilman Montgomery thanked those involved in the welcome home event for Veterans. 

 

Utility Rate Ordinance Amendment Discussion 

Administrator Davidson provided an explanation regarding the upcoming amendment for the utility rate 

ordinance. General discussion ensued. 

 

1% Information Update 

Communications Manager Palazzari provided an update regarding the 1% Tax. 

 

Council split into two groups to tour Dispatch. Chief Hloucal escorted Councilmen Carsrud, Montgomery 

and Neary to tour and hear about the proposed remodeling needed in Dispatch. Councilmen Barks and Kuntz 

did the same.  

 

WYDOT Traffic Signal Updates 

Director VonEye provided a power point presentation of WYDOT’s plans for traffic signal updates. 

 

Review April 3rd Council Agenda 

The group reviewed the upcoming agenda items. 

 

Adjournment 

There being no further business to come before the Council, the meeting adjourned at 6:58 p.m. An audio 

recording of this meeting is available in the City Clerk’s Office.  
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Karlene Abelseth, City Clerk    Louise Carter-King, Mayor 
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